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 November 4, 2020 
 
 
Dear Chief Executive Officer or Health Benefits Administrator: 
 

The Employee Benefits Division (EBD) is pleased to announce the release of 
NYSHIP News: Fall 2020. Participating Agency (PA) and Participating Employer (PE) 
Chief Executive Officers (CEOs) and Health Benefits Administrators (HBAs) are advised 
to read NYSHIP News as it contains important updates on the Program, including billing 
and payment updates, communications updates, and a number of other critical 
announcements.  
 
 I hope this report is informative. If you have any questions, comments or 
suggestions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
 Sincerely, 
  

 
  James DeWan     
  Director 
      Employee Benefits Division 
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